CLUBS

Gun and Blade Club

The regular meetings of the Gun and Blade Club during the present year have been largely concerned with the developing of plans to establish a fuller recognition of the Federal Board connections with the Institute. Of the many discussions held, John Hogan made one of the most outstanding, in which he advocated the presentation of a brass plaque to the school. This plaque would bear the names of all Federal Board men in the school, and would be placed in some conspicuous location in the building. Action is being taken on this matter, and the presentation will be made early next year.